I would like to thank all the members and visiting Brethren who attended last months meeting. I would also like to give a BIG thanks to Brenda Harvey and Toya Cox who always stay around to clean up after us. If one of you Brothers should happen to see one of these ladies around, please give them a personal thank you. Brother Wayne Kluna, Brother Steve York and Brother Freddy Zach if you are doing anything Thursday September 9th, we would sure like to see ya’ll at Lodge. We miss and need you Brothers. This months meal will be furnished by Bob Podvin so come on out and see what surprise he has for us. Should any Brother need anything please give me call at the following numbers. Home 936-931-2669, Cell 281-793-7458, Pager 713-938-4248. 
Your Worshipful Master

Kelly Cox
